Hello Sunshine Famililes.

Happy Mother's Day to all our Sunshine Moms! For those who were at the Zone B meet at NDSS last
week, I'm sure you are very proud of your children and the effort they exhibited while running,
Jumping and throwing. We have an incredible contingent representing Sunshine Hills at the District
meet this Thursday at SDSS in Tsawwassen. All forms were given to our athletes who will be moving
onto the District meet. If your child did not bring a form home, please have them speak to either Mrs.
Poole or Mr. Perrone.

It is going to be a very busy four day week. We are hoping to have many families take part in the
family participation portion of the Math Festival on Wednesday (3:30-5:00 PM). This will be the first
year for the Math Festival at our school. It has been well received at both Jarvis and Pinewood. Again,
we thank our SH PAC for allowing us to make this endeavour come to fruition and to Madame
Andersen for coordinating at the school level. It takes a village to make great things happen!

Moms, enjoy your day: )

Kindly,
Keri Hanlon, Principal/Directrice
#leadwithkindness

Peek At The Week
Ecole Elémentaire Sunshine Hills Elementary
Week of May 12-16

Monday *No track practice today

12

Tuesday *Choir @ 8:00 AM

13 *Fruit and Veggie-mini peppers

*Welcome to K 9:15-10:15 AM Library (Kindergarten presentation for new
incoming K families)

*Heritage Fair Divisions 8, 18 & 19 Library (PM)

Wednesday *Track Practice @ 8:00 AM

14 *MATH FESTIVAL ALL DAY! PLEASE JOIN THE PARENT PARTICIPATION FROM
3:30 TO 5:00 PM

*GAUSS Math Contest @ 12:10 Library

Thursday *District Track Meet @ SDSS
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Friday *School is closed today. Enjoy the four-day weekend©
16 Please note this is a day in lieu Pro D for staff.

Upcoming Dates *Family Fun Night Friday, May 23rd©

Important Please use the school absentee line to report your child’s absence:
Information 604 952-2888




